La Loma Junior High School

1800 Encina Avenue, Modesto, CA 95354
Oﬁice: 209-576-4627 Fax: 209-576-4631

January 27, 2017

Dear parents/guardians:

From February 6 to February 10, we will be introducing our students to our anti-bully campaign. We will
show the movie/documentary Bully rated PG-13 during PE. The movie has been described as: “Bully
tells raw and powerful stories about bullying and the effects it has on the lives of victims and their
families.” Prior to and after viewing Bully, students will have opportunities to discuss various articles
about the effects of bullying. The history teachers will introduce anti-bullying topics and articles
centered around the movie/documentary. The language arts department will engage the students in
the post-movie readings, questions, and discussions centered around Bully. This is a powerful video that
documents the tragedies of children who committed suicide and others who are incarcerated due to
bullying. If you do not want your child to watch Bully, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and
return it to the front office by Wednesday, February 1%, If you are interested in previewing the movie,
please fill out the requested information below. Please feel free to contact Mr. Gonzaga or Ms.
McDonald if you have questions.

Thank you,

Mr. Gonzaga, Assistant Principal
Gonzaga.J@monet.k12.ca.us
(209)576-4627

‘Please return this permission slip no later than Wednesday, February 1, 2017.

I do not want my child viewing the film. | understand he/she will be sent to another classroom
with an alternate assignment.

If you are interested in having a parent night to preview Bully, please fill out the following information
and leave a contact number.

If there is enough parent interest, Bully preview night will be held on Thursday, February 2,2017 in
room 50 at 6:00 PM.

Yes, | will be attending the viewing:

Parent Name (please print)

Contact Phone Numbers:

Home Cell Work
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